Sent: 04 December 2018 21:
To: Whittingham, Gideon

Cc: Olad, Awale (Councillor) [

Subject: 13-15 John's Mews 2017/4302/P

Dear Mr Whittingham

I am very concerned to hear from Richard Morgan that you intend to put the outstanding application
for the development of 13-15 John’s Mews before the Members’ Briefing Committee with the
recommendation that it is dealt with by yourself under delegated powers. Given the level and scope
of the objections to some worrying aspects of this development, we feel very strongly that the
application should go back to the Planning Committee where our objections can be appropriately
considered.

I sincerely hope that you will consider this request and look forward to hearing from you.

With best wishes

Anita Le Roy

Anita Le Roy
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